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Free Changes
antenatal 

offer

Sandwell Changes offers free antenatal courses for parents who live in or have
a GP in Sandwell. 

Find out more
here 

Services include:  
Virtual and in-person 3-week antenatal courses
Prenatal activity sessions
Grandparent/supporter sessions
Bump & Beyond (early communication) sessions
Bump to Baby (have a healthy pregnancy) sessions

Sandwell
Family
Hubs 

Your local family hubs have so much to offer and share with
you!

Sign up to our FREE newsletter (here) to receive the latest
information on what Sandwell Family Hubs has to offer you

and your family.

Sandwell Changes have free courses for baby and toddler stages and newly
developed pre and postnatal courses too! Sandwell families with preschool

children (0-4 years) can book spaces on up to 3 free activity courses per half-term .

New free preschool activity courses are now available to
book!

Free 
Changes

training for
professionals

in Sandwell

Would you like to become a Changes Parenting
Practitioner and support local families in Sandwell?

To book your
space click here

0-4 year old activity courses are now available to book here.
Prenatal activity courses are now available to book here.

Healthy
Sandwell

With more extended cold weather warnings across the
borough it is even more important residents are supported to

keep well this winter.

Click here for NHS guidance.
Click here for warm and welcoming spaces in Sandwell.

Keep well this
winter

Book a place and receive high quality resources to support
you to run your own Changes programme for parents course.
We have courses running in October with spaces available for
all parenting stages and the training is currently free to staff

working with families in Sandwell.

https://bookwhen.com/changes
https://bookwhen.com/changes
http://sandwellfamilyhubs.com/#newsletter
https://bookwhen.com/parentsupport
http://www.bookwhen.com/book4changes
http://www.bookwhen.com/changes
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/seasonal-health/keep-warm-keep-well/
https://www.sandwell.gov.uk/welcomingspaces
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The Child Accident Prevention Trust are offering free delivery
of all their printed button battery resources (the resources are

also free) for a limited time only. 

Click here to view the resources and use code BBFREE at
checkout!

Safer Internet Day 2025 will take place on the 11th of February 2025,
with celebrations and learning based around the theme ‘Too good to

be true? Protecting yourself and others from scams online‘

The UK Safer Internet Centre have released some resources for you
to use to plan your events. Click here to access them.

Registered Charities, Churches, Parish Councils, Local Authorities,
and CASC-registered sports clubs can apply for grants of between
£2,000 and £100,000 to provide, maintain, or improve community

facilities.

For more information, grant conditions and application closing dates
click here.

SCVO 
Grants for

community
facilities 

Safer
Internet

Day 2025

Do you know a young person in Sandwell who is doing amazing things to
help their local community?

 If the answer is yes, nominate them for the West Midlands Lieutenancy
Young Active Citizen Award. The four age categories are: up to 11 years, 12-

14 years, 15-18 years and 19-25 years.

You have until 7th February to vote, more information can be found here.

Child
Accident

Prevention
Trust

11th February 2025

Department
of Education 

The Department for Education (DfE) has published a press release on
the Children’s Wellbeing and Schools Bill being debated in Parliament.
The press release outlines how the new measures in the Bill will help
protect children and young people from exploitation, grooming and

abuse. 
Read the DfE press release here 

Young
Active
Citizen
Award

To celebrate National Storytelling Week 2025 the National Literacy
trust and amazon are hosting three online story telling workshops. 

Each key-stage specific workshop is supported by a well know literacy
name. 

National
Literacy

Trust 
Sign up here for KS1 
Sign up here for KS2
Sign up here for KS3

Children’s
Wellbeing and

Schools Bill

Breastfeeding
Network
Sandwell

The Breastfeeding Network Sandwell team offer in-
person, virtual and telephone support to parents across

Sandwell. 

Book your antenatal session here or your space on one
of their regular walking groups here.

https://capt.org.uk/pages/shop/department/button-batteries/?utm_source=capt&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=bb25&mc_cid=92e797b500&mc_eid=2fa75e03fd
https://saferinternet.org.uk/blog/a-deep-dive-into-the-safer-internet-day-2025-education-resources
https://www.scvo.info/2024/12/09/grants-of-up-to-100000-available-for-community-facilities-5/?sender_campaign=dwzkw1&sender_ctype=email&sender_customer=k54Z0pX&utm_campaign=SCVO%27s%20Weekly%20E-bulletin.%20%20Issue%20702.%20%2014th%20January%202025.&utm_medium=email&utm_source=newsletter
https://wmlieutenancy.org/what-is-the-young-active-citizen-award/
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/childrens-bill-to-keep-children-safe-from-exploitation
https://literacytrust.org.uk/resources/national-storytelling-week/
https://literacytrust.org.uk/events/ks1-storytelling-workshop-with-joseph-coelho/
https://literacytrust.org.uk/events/ks2-storytelling-workshop-with-t%E1%BB%8Dl%C3%A1-okogwu-3-february-2025/
https://literacytrust.org.uk/events/ks3-storytelling-workshop-with-steven-camden/
https://bookwhen.com/changes
http://www.bookwhen.com/book4changes
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Please click on the photographs for access to links for booking or further
information 

mailto:steps_centre@sandwell.gov.uk
mailto:steps_centre@sandwell.gov.uk
https://sandwellearlyhelp.info/service/756
https://www.nhs.uk/pregnancy/keeping-well/whooping-cough-vaccination/
https://www.connexionssandwell.co.uk/
mailto:prevent_inbox@sandwell.gov.uk

